
 

 

 

 

CONSULTATION PROCEDURE 

 

REQUEST FOR CONTRIBUTIONS TO A PROPOSED 

REVIEW OF CHAPTER 11 OF THE LISTING RULES - 

TAKEOVER BIDS 

 

NOTICE REGARDING AN EXTENSION OF 

CONSULTATION PERIOD 
 

 

 

Further to the consultation document issued by the MFSA on 31st January, 2017 regarding the 

request for contributions to a proposed review of Chapter 11 of the Listing Rules, the Authority 

advises that the period of consultation has been extended to the 28th March, 2017. 

 

Please address any comments and feedback to the Capital Markets Team within the Securities 

and Markets Supervision Unit on capitalmarkets@mfsa.com.mt.  
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